
 

 

Cartus is honored to be a 2017 Summit level sponsor of the Rocky Mountain Relocation Council 
and is committed to the success and growth of the organization. Cartus has sponsored the 
Rocky Mountain Relocation Council for many years - participating in the Council’s networking 
events and conferences and supporting local Denver Area charities through volunteer activities.  

Benefits realized by Cartus’ association with the Rocky Mountain Relocation Council include 
expansion of professional networks, connection with Human Resource mobility leaders, and 
increased exposure to benchmarking, best practices, and current and future economic, real 
estate, mobility and human resource trends.  

We are pleased that our employees, Scott Hunt, Brian Harris and Morgan Snapp, will represent 
Cartus with their involvement in the Rocky Mountain Relocation Council during 2017.  

Cartus provides trusted guidance to organizations of all types and sizes requiring domestic and 
global relocation solutions and serves 60% of the Fortune 50. Any relocation has the potential to 
throw a curveball that would challenge even the best of relocation professionals. At Cartus, 60 
years in the business, moving millions of employees in 185 countries, has given us the 
experience to handle any situation. No matter how complex the relocation challenge, or how 
unusual the request, Cartus will find the right solution. We encourage you to read true accounts 
about how our “Have Done, Will Do” approach has translated into customized solutions that 
meet the unique needs of our clients and their transferring employees around the world.  

 

 

Need assistance with your relocation program? Please contact: 

Brian Harris 
Director, Strategic Business Solutions 

brian.harris@cartus.com 
PH:	480-361-3855	

MOBILE:	480-299-4952	
	
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cartus	
https://www.facebook.com/cartus	
https://twitter.com/cartus 

http://www.cartus.com/en/global-relocation/havedonewilldo/

